
 

Message from President of PECG Sacramento Section 

 

 
 
Dear PECG Sacramento Section Members; 
 
I would like to thank you for electing me as your president for 2015/2016.  

 
All the new officers were sworn in on September 29, 2015 and almost 
immediately we began working hard for you on Section business. 

 
Several of our elected members are seasoned veterans and will be instrumental 
in guiding us through the new term. We also have several new officers who will 
be instrumental in our growth and success this coming year and will benefit 
tremendously from the experience of our veteran officers.  I look forward to 
working with the new officers. 
 
As a president of the Sacramento section, I have many goals and objectives that I would like to share 
with you. 
 
First, I would like to make our organization transparent and open on all activities. We will have a yearly 
meeting plan that will be available to all members.  All members will have up to date information on 
quarterly meetings and other membership activities and be welcome to attend these events. All 
members will now know when and where these meetings will take place.  
 
Second, I would like to provide as many opportunities as possible to all section members who wish to 
participate in section activities. I believe all members should be given the opportunity to better 
understand their section and how it governs.  In return, perhaps I can encourage more new members to 
participate in the future of our section.  
 
Third, I promise to make our website current and up to date.  Too many members have told me that the 
information on our section website is old and outdated.  This has caused frustration and confusion with 
our members.  I have already taken the first step to correct this issue by appointing a permanent web 
master who will update the web as instructed by the board. 
 
Fourth, I will work hard to bring our membership level up from 85% to 90%.  To achieve this increase, I 
will be calling on all members to encourage their friends and co-workers to join PECG if they are not 
already a member. 
 
To accomplish my goals, I need help from all our members.  We can do this together and together we 
can make the Sacramento section a very successful section that works for its members. 
 
Thank you for your membership and supporting my goals and ideas. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Young Lee, President 
PECG Sacramento Section 
September 29, 2015 
 
 


